

CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT
SCOTTISH GYMNASTICS
MINUTES TECHNICAL COMMITTEE MEETING – 5th May 2021
 VIA VIDEO CONFERENCE (ZOOM)

PRESENT Conor Murray, Laura Donaldson, Ruth Hudson

APOLOGIES

IN ATTENDANCE Jamie Bowie, Jenna Munro, Becky Harris

ITEM	AGENDA ITEM/DISCUSSION
1	WELCOME AND APOLOGIES
	No apologies
2	NOTIFICATION OF CONFLICTS OF INTEREST
	None
3	GENERAL UPDATE
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Team Sport Framework - CWG Policy Updated to provide qualification opportunity in lieu of British Championships - JTG Meeting Scheduled for 19th May - Coach contact Framework - Courses and Assessment will be able to return in person from end of May, JM in planning
	ACTION: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - None specific
4	PERFORMANCE PATHWAY UPDATE
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Junior PPP Testing – 9th May <ul style="list-style-type: none"> o 14 gymnasts entered o Schedule for testing available o Online forms for flexibility assessors ready for circulation - Espoir/Junior Camp 26th/27th June <ul style="list-style-type: none"> o Overall content agreed, o Espoir last session of previous program Saturday, new assessments Sunday o Junior, to be run as full weekend start of new program o Virtual induction session for gymnasts/coaches/parent to be arranged two weeks prior to first Junior camp - JB o LD/RW to prepare detailed schedule for full camps - PPP Camp –21st/22nd Aug - Consider if we can run one day as F2F <ul style="list-style-type: none"> o JB to look for venue in Dundee area, requirements Ballet bar, two working areas for Espoir/Junior to run in parallel, carpet not essential
	ACTION: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Camp preparations
5	COMPETITION/ EVENTS UPDATE
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> o Bitesize Comp II – 30th May <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ Closing date set as Friday 21st May

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ Running order to be prepared for Wed 26th May ▪ Need to find compere – RW to check <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Technical Symposium, <ul style="list-style-type: none"> o Reviewed content o Youth Forum session to be added and offered access to specific session o CPD for coaches with PC o KR session to be targeted for recreational and above coaches o Check feasibility to add Nutrition session – CM/LD
	<p>ACTION</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Find compere for Bitesize - Finalize tech symposium agenda
6	<p>JUDGE DEVELOPMENT</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Bitesize DER Material <ul style="list-style-type: none"> o almost ready, JM to create upload directory, JaM to complete o wait on feedback from learners as input for next module - Next Bitesize learning – Fundamentals / AD
	<p>ACTION</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Complete and release first Bitesize Judge module
7	<p>COACH DEVELOPMENT</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Youth Forum at technical symposium (see above) - Course needs to be assessed once courses can re-start - Ongoing CPD opportunities through Technical Symposium (see above)
	<p>ACTION</p> <p>Ongoing</p>
8	<p>COMMUNICATION PLAN</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - PPP Junior selections - JB - Technical Symposium – promote on socials during & post event - Open Forum <ul style="list-style-type: none"> o Provisional date end September o Invite PPP Coaches/Clubs/Disabilities/Judges o General review of previous year/open discussion towards next year
	<p>ACTION</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - None specific
9	<p>AOB</p>
10	<p>DATE OF NEXT MEETING</p>
	<p>4th August 2021</p>